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Dear Parents and Carers 

This week, I have been pleased to see how the students have approached their revision and exams. We wish every student the 

very best and staff are always here to support with any questions or queries you or your child may have. 

Today, in the midst of a downpour(!), 41 of our Year 9 students and 5 staff set off on their expedition as part of their Duke of 

Edinburgh Bronze Award.  Mr Morris is hoping to inspire ‘at least 100’ of the upcoming Year 9’s to begin their D of E training in 

September so please do look out for further information on this.  We are very proud that James Poots, Abbie Jones, Megan 

Scott-De-Marcos and Thomas Gallagher were awarded their Gold Award this year. Both Megan and Tom went to Buckingham 

Palace to collect their awards along with Mr Morris and Mrs Warner.   

We are looking forward to celebrating the Year 11 and Year 13 Awards at their Leavers’ Event after half term.  All students will 

be in attendance to celebrate with their peers and we will shortly be extending an invite to parents and carers of students re-

ceiving an award to join us. 

Next week is the final week of this term and on Friday afternoon we will be joining the rest of the country in celebrating The 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with our own Jubilee Picnic. Thank you to our catering supplier, Innovate, for kindly sponsoring this 

event for us and providing all students and staff with a free picnic on this day. We are     looking forward to enjoying this spe-

cial occasion with students and staff and hoping for a day filled with fun and sun!  Please see further details of the day on page 

2 of the Newsletter. 

I hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

Danny Edwards, Headteacher 

Weekly Calendar  
Please note exams are taking place all through the week. 

Monday 23rd May 
• Assembly by Head of Years 

• Year 12 Geography Field Trip—Selsey 

Tuesday 24th May • Year 12 Geography Field Trip—Bracknell 

Wednesday 25th May • Immunisations—see page 5 for details. 

Thursday 26th May • Year 7 Parents’ Evening (VIRTUAL) 4.30pm-7.30pm 

Friday 27th May 

• The Jubilee Picnic and Fair on the Field - please see details on 

page 2. 

• Break up for Half Term @ 3.15pm 

 
 

Cox Green Newsletter 
 

23rd May to 27th May 2022 Committed to Achievement 

Dates for your diary 

• Thursday 9th June—KS3 Presentation Evening Year 7, 8 and 9—5.30 - 8pm 

    (Award winners and their parents by invite only—to follow) 

• Thursday 23rd June—Year 11 Leavers Afternoon—12.30 - 2.30pm   

    (Students to attend.  Parents by invitation only) 

• Friday 24th June—Year 13 Leavers Afternoon—1pm - 3pm 

    (Students to attend.  Parents by invitation only) 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
https://www.facebook.com/coxgreenschool
https://twitter.com/CoxGreenSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3ACoxGreenSchool&ref_url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coxgreen.com%2F


 

2 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the picnic is for all 

students in Year 7, Year 8, Year 9,   

Year 10 and Year 12 and staff ONLY as 

it takes place in school hours. 

 

 

Students should:  

• Apply sun cream before school. 

• Bring sunhats or caps. 

• Bring refillable water bottles or 

their own drinks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Committed to Achievement 

 

Events 

 
The picnic provided for each student will include  

 
 Ham or cheese salad sandwich 

 Fruit 
 Cake 

 
If you have completed the recent survey and advised us that your child has a food allergy or  

intolerance, they will be provided with an allergen/vegetarian/vegan sandwich, a piece of fruit and an  
allergy/vegan cake.   

• PLEASE BRING OWN DRINKS OR A REFILLABLE WATER BOTTLE. 
 

• Students are welcome to bring additional items of food and picnic blankets. 
 

• DINE will be open at BREAK 1 only on this day. 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
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Random Acts of Kindness 

Charlotte Green  

Adam Pawluk  

Blue Quennell  

Tamsin Williams  

 - for supporting their form by presenting an assembly on 
charities. 

 

 

Year 8 

Rykie Dale-Bawden – for looking after an upset peer so caringly. 

Max Taylor - for such an inventive rap when presenting in class. 

Deavon Hart, Lexi Saunders and Jack Boys - for helping with the Year 5 students in science last week.  

Elsie Martines Joyce - for making an amazing effort decorating cupcakes in Food Technology.  

 

Celebrating Success  

Our Stars of the Week Committed to Achievement 

 

Sixth Formers of the Week 

Rebecca Walter  

Harleigh Sumner  

• for securing such competitive work experience 

 

 

Sixth Form Stars 

Year 7 

Daniel Sparkes - for continued excellence in all areas of school life. 

Scarrlett Mann - for outstanding effort in Geography.  

Year 10 

Scarlett Jane and Lucille Harris—for showing resilience working through a difficult topic in Mathematics. 

Recent Letters  

• Mathematics GCSE Content List 

• Year 10 Medicine in Action Letter 

• Year 7 Parents Evening  

• Year 9 Meningococcal ACWY & Teta-
nus, Diphtheria and Polio Booster 
immunisations  

  

 

https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2021-22/Edexcel%20Content%20list%20and%20Useful%20links.pdf
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2021-22/Letter%20-%20Medicine%20in%20Action.pdf
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2021-22/Year%207%20Parents%20Evening.pdf
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2021-22/Cox%20Green%20School%20-%20Year%209%20Men%20ACWY%20%20TDIPV%20-May%202022%20consent.pdf
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2021-22/Cox%20Green%20School%20-%20Year%209%20Men%20ACWY%20%20TDIPV%20-May%202022%20consent.pdf
https://www.coxgreen.com/d/letter/2021-22/Cox%20Green%20School%20-%20Year%209%20Men%20ACWY%20%20TDIPV%20-May%202022%20consent.pdf
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Athletics Success! 

A big well done to all students who participated in the 

first athletics competitions of term at Thames Valley 

Athletics Centre. There have been some excellent        

performances over the past few weeks from our Cox 

Green Students, in some cases placing in the top 3 and 

even achieving some PBs! A special well done to the 

following students for their outstanding achievements  

Gabriele D’Orazio (Y8) – Placed 2nd in his 100m 
and 1st in the long jump.  

Toby Smith (Y8) – Placed 1st in the 800m 

Anna Koldashi (Y8) – Placed 3rd in her 100m race 

Khaliya Taylor (Y8) – Place 3rd in her 100m race 

Joshua Hall (Y7) – Placed 3rd in the triple jump 

Josh Lawrence (Y10) – Placed 1st in his 100m race 

Mya Johns (Y9) – Placed 2nd in her 100m race 

Marcis Lazdins (Y10) – Achieved a person best in 
the Javelin 

Year 10 Boys Relay Team – Placed 2nd in the 4 x 
100m race 

Good luck to the athletes competing over the next 

two weeks – we are sure you will make us proud 

once again!  

Wellbeing Ambassadors – Well done! 

Congratulations to all of the Wellbeing Ambassadors 

from Year 9, 10 and 12 who worked together to pro-

duce an excellent presentation on the importance of          

wellbeing, particularly mental health, and strategies 

that can be used to improve this. The students present-

ed to over 800 peers from Year 7 to Year 10 across the 

week. This takes huge bravery and courage so well done 

to the   students below who contributed to this excel-

lent         assembly.  

Sahara Taylor (Y9), Elizabeth Addison (Y9),                  

Jessica Brejnak (Y9), Emilie Haley (Y9), Nathan Wake 

(Y9), Katie Lovegrove (Y9), Ellie-Louise Smith (Y9),   

Charlotte Phelps (10), Daisy Jackson (Y10), Isabel      

Padfield (Y12) and Blue Quennell (Y12) 

 

 

 
Committed to Achievement 

 

Student News  

 

Congratulations to Megan Scott-De-Marcos and 

Thomas Gallagher!  We spent an amazing day at 

Buckingham Palace celebrating our past students 

Gold Duke of Edinburgh's Award.  We are all super 

proud of their achievement!   

Pizza and a Play in London with the Sixth Form 

On Wednesday 4th May the A level Theatre Studies 
group visited the Phoenix Theatre, London to see the 
production 'Come From Away'. 

It was a great trip and we enjoyed dinner in Pizza Hut 
before the show! 

 

CURRENT STAFF VACANCIES 

http://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/join-us/support-staff 

http://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/join-us/teaching-staff  

http://www.coxgreen.com/
http://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/join-us/support-staff
http://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/join-us/teaching-staff
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Uniform Update—School Skirt 

Please note the following clarification following last weeks notice regarding skirts from September 2022. 

Y7 ONLY can wear a plain black tailored knee length A Line skirt or a Cox Green School skirt.  No other plain black skirts can 
be worn – they must be tailored A-line NOT stretchy, tube or pencil skirts. 

Year 8—Year 11 must still wear the Cox Green School skirt available from the uniform shop now at a 25% discounted 
price. 

https://directclothing.co.uk/collections/cox-green-school/products/girls-black-skirt-with-green-panels  

 

 

 

 Committed to Achievement 

Notices 

If you have any items for the Newsletter then please email enquiries@coxgreen.com 

 

Immunisations Reminder  

Immunisations taking place on Wednesday 25th May. 

Year 9 - Men ACWY & TDIPV booster – deadline for consent 9am 23rd May 

Year 9 - HPV (mop-up session) 

Year 9 - MMR (selected students only) 

Year 10 - HPV (selected students only) 

Please ensure your child has breakfast and wears a short sleeved shirt/blouse. 

http://www.coxgreen.com/
mailto:enquiries@coxgreen.com?subject=News%20item%20for%20Cox%20Green%20Chronical
https://www.speakersforschools.org/experience-2/work-experience/?_sf_s=raf

